

12 June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Y7 Students

## **Year 7 Parents Evening**

We hope that your child is enjoying their academic journey that they started in September. We would like to invite you into the College on Thursday 20th June from 4:00pm until 5:30pm to meet with your child's teachers to talk about the year so far.

The evening is an opportunity to discuss progress that has been made since September, and what preparations need to be made for the transition into Year 8.

The event is an open forum, where all Year 7 teachers will be in attendance and you can circulate our main school hall speaking to staff who teach your son or daughter. No appointments are necessary and you are free to see teachers in any order, judged by their availability.

If you are unable to attend this event with your child, we would still encourage the students to attend to have conversations with their teachers about the progress they have made and how they can improve in the future with the hope that they can share this information with you.

We hope to see you next Thursday and thank you for your continued support during this time in your child's education.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Godden

**Deputy Head** 

020 8300 7112 Tel: 020 8300 5619 Fax:

Email: admin@kemnal-tkat.org